
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

AUTUMN 2024       
 

Greetings from Heworth Parish Council.  If you would like to know more about what we do, please visit 
website: www.heworthwithout.org.uk and Facebook.com/heworth.without.parish.council  

 

For feedback, comments or suggestions please email our clerk Gayle: clerk.hwpc@gmail.com or by post 
to 1 Allington Drive, Appletree Village, Heworth, York, YO310NL. Telephone: 07422 961495 

  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
     

 
 
 
  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Yorkshire Event on 1st August 2024  

We were delighted to see that many of you enjoyed the sunshine on Yorkshire Day.  The Yorkshire 
Rose bunting looked great and the park became a regular picnic spot during the summer.  Clover 
School of Dance also made good use of Stray Road Park.  Thank you all for keeping the park tidy and 
not leaving rubbish. 
 

 

  
 
 
 
 
 

 
  
 
 
 
 

Your Feedback and Comments: 
 
Straylands Nursery contacted HWPC in appreciation of our Park, saying that they: "enjoy picnics on the field and 
walking through Jubilee Wood". 
 
Parents of children attending Ignite Summer sessions: 
 
"Would recommend to anyone who's not sure"   "Thank you for organising, its been great" 
 
"Enjoyed the sessions immensely, thank you" Please do get in touch with your ideas - we  
       love to hear from you! 
 
 

 Joint Best Front Garden: 1 

Ashley Park Crescent, Mrs 

Shirley Green 

 Joint Best Front Garden: 1 

Springfield Close, Pat and Allen 

Kynman 

Joint Best Containers: 5 

Hillview, Mr Rawcliffe 

Best Wildlife Garden: 67 Ashley 

Park Rd, Mr David Gibbon 

 

Joint Best Containers: 15 

Galtres Rd, Mrs Laura 

Edwards  

Autumn Garden Competition Results  - Garden Voucher 
Winners!   
 
Thank you to all who took part and congratulations to our winners.   
 
Thank you to our Judges, Cllr. Kim Last and Diana Evans from 
Burnholme Garden Club.  The VERY high standard of gardens 
made whittling contenders down a rewarding a tough exercise - 
Please check Facebook for more details and judges comments. 

 

http://www.heworthwithout.org.uk/
mailto:hwpc@gmail.com


 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Upcoming Events! 
Thursday 31st October - Halloween Trail (this one is just for fun!) 
decorate your house  /  carve a pumpkin and switch on an outside 
light. *Please expect to be visited by Trick or Treaters!*.   
 
We would love to see your spooky displays and crafty pumpkin pictures.  For a 
chance to appear in our next newsletter please submit these to: 
clerk.hwpc@gmail.com 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

        

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
Spring Garden Competition: Deans Garden Centre, part of Yorkshire Garden Centres (YGC) will 
be sponsoring the Spring 2025 Competition with £100 worth of YGC vouchers.  
4th March Shrove Tuesday Pancake Day! 
18th April Good Friday Easter Egg Hunt 
Thursday 8th May 'VE' Day Victory in Europe Day 1945 
Friday 1st August Yorkshire Day    
 
Supporting Local Businesses!  A very big thank you to Redmove for donating £500 and SPAR 
for donating £200 towards gifts for our Christmas celebration.  If you are a small, local business and 
you would like to donate prizes to HWPC for any of our upcoming events, we would love to hear 
from you! 
 

HWPC meets at 7pm on the third Monday of each month at the Heworth Without Community 
Centre, 38 Applecroft Road, York YO31 0HG.  Everyone is welcome. 

 

 

         

 

The 4 Ignite sessions were once again very well attended.  We were very lucky to have great 

weather.  Local residents have expressed their thanks to HWPC for continuing to support children 

activities during these difficult times.  They also wanted to thank our friendly Groundsman Dave 

and chatty litter pickers! 

 

 

Lantern Parade (3pm- 5pm) Saturday 2nd November Join us at HW Community Centre to 
make a Lantern craft session- Heworth Women's Institute to provide Hot Dogs and Light 
Refreshments followed by Lantern Parade around the park. 
 
Christmas Celebration (12.30pm-4pm) Saturday 7th December at HW Community Centre.  
Lots of festive activities and a visit from Santa! Refreshments are supplied by Heworth Women's 
Institute.  Please check website for updates of how to book to see Santa. 
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